
 

'Be kind, be curious, be you' 
 

8th December 2023 Bulletin 

 

Headteacher update: 

 
A picture tells 1000 words... the smiles on the children's faces in 
these photos as well as those of the families who have come to 
watch the performances this week show what a success they were. 
Children not only learnt about an important Christian story, they 
experienced performing to an audience in and out of school. This is 
a big part of both the Infant and Junior school curriculum, with 
children learning about the preparation and the skills needed to put 
on choir and drama performances. In the Spring, we look forward to 
Year 1's contribution, then Year 2 provide the finale in the summer. I 
really enjoy looking out for those that shine during these occasions 
as it can quite often be unexpected. A good reminder of the reason 
we strive so hard to maintain the breath in our curriculum, to find 
each child's passion. 
 
 

 

          

 

The final week of term will be one with some Christmas jollity built in, 

ending with class parties and the wearing of party clothes or 

Christmas jumpers. There won't be a newsletter next week, so I wish 

Coming up: 

Wednesday 13th 

Dec: Christmas 

Dinner-menu 

change 

Friday 15th Dec: 

Christmas Parties 

and festive jumper 

day 

End of Term 

Tuesday 2nd Jan: 

INSET-School 

Closed 

Wednesday 3rd 

Jan: INSET-School 

Closed 

Click below for the school 

calendar

 

 

 
Buttercup Class: 
Oliver 
Daisy Class: Theo 
Daffodil Class: 
Rory 
Bluebell Class: 
Emilia 
Cherry Class: 
Soroosh 
Maple Class: 
Alistair 
Sycamore Class: 
Cameron 

 

 

 

Class of the 

Week: Sycamore 

Class for stand 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=55


you a safe and happy break and look forward to seeing you all on 

January 4th 2024. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Gemma Fricker  

 

 

Photos and information about what has been happening in 

classes, the learning plans as well as important messages from 

teachers are all found in the class blogs (click below) 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum Update: Music 

 

 

A huge well done to the Henleaze Infant School choir on their 

fantastic performance at the Henleaze Festival. We are so proud of 

all the effort they put in to learning the songs and the mature way in 

which they represented our school. We have had many lovely and 

positive remarks on how well they did - their hard work definitely 

paid off! 

Miss Eskell, Music Lead 

 

Important Messages: 

Families in Focus December Bulletin 

out behaviour and 

kindness this 

week. 

 

 

Another great week 

of children 'reading 

for the stars!' 

 

Congratulations 

everyone! 

 

 
 
There was an error 
with the dates for 
future events in the 
FHIS newsletter 
please note the 
following dates 
 
Winter 
Disco- Friday 2nd 
February 2024 
 
FHIS Quiz 2024 –
Save the date!  
Announcing the 
return of the 
renowned FHIS 
Quiz and Curry 
Night on Friday 
March 
15th. Tickets will 
go on sale early 
January. You can 
join as team (max 
8 players) or you 
can be allocated to 
one. Last year it 
was a sellout 
event, so don’t 
miss out!   
 
Many thanks  

 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=14


This edition linked here is packed full of holiday activities as well as 

information on familiy support services. Check out Yule Be Merry 

and The Ranch holiday activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

To book breakfast club, after school club or sports enrichment 

click here. To see more enrichment opportunities visit 

our extra-curricular clubs page. 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Click here for 

more news on the 

FHIS webpage: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Families-Bulletin-Dec-2023.pdf
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=125
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=121
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=263

